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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Reception Nativity performance tickets 

 

This year, our Reception children will be delighting us with a performance of the nativity play, ‘A 

Bundle of Joy’, in the school hall. Rehearsals are already in full swing, and our young stars are 

putting in tremendous effort to make this a memorable event! 

Performances will take place on: 

• Wednesday 18th December at 14:30 hall doors will open at 14:15 

• Thursday 19th December at 14:30 hall doors will open at 14:15 

 

Due to the limited hall space, we are offering each family 2 tickets per performance. Initially these 

will be restricted to 2 TICKETS PER FAMILY PER PERFORMANCE. For Health and Safety reason and to 

be compliance with fire regulations, everyone attending the nativity performances must have a 

ticket including children of 3 years of age and over.   

 

Tickets will go live on Friday 29th at 10:00 please click on the link below the deadline will be 

Sunday 8th December at midnight.  Remember, tickets are on a first-come, first-served basis. They 

will be given to the children to bring home. 

 

Ticket Request Link: TICKETS 

 

Due to safeguarding and child protection reasons, photos / recordings will not be permitted during 

the performances. We appreciate your understanding with this arrangement. A photo of your child, 

in their costume, will be sent home at the end of term.  

 

Due to limited capacity, pushchairs will not be permitted in the school hall but can be left at the 

reception area if necessary. If you have any queries regarding costumes, please speak to your class 

teacher. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful time watching the performance. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Katie Long  

EYFS Phase Lead 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TMWzDV_ehEOvSVVJNFPdxiM4uDtcs_ZCikmLxUg3aghUM1pQUkVBR0RISjdKQUpTWUZSTzlHWjRUUS4u

